REMEMBERING

Mary Nickel
October 11, 1931 - December 28, 2018
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Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Steven / Cathy Atkinson

Relation: Friends

Our deepest sympathies go to the Nickel Family,

We knew Mrs. Mary Nickel from Prairie chapel and we knew many of the Nickel Children from there as
well . We have many good memories of your mom and Dad and the legacy they leave behind from
that little church in the Sumas Prairie . What a women of God and wonderful lady in general , she will
be so missed .
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